Tuesday, October 11, 2022

We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish,
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples.

Today is our first Student Council meeting, and all 2nd period Student Council reps,
Fall team captains, Class Senators, and Club Officers should attend. These students
should report to the auditorium directly after the announcements for our October
Student Council meeting. Thank you!

GSA is in Stair’s room, B234! We'll see you there.

Hey, Juniors! Are you excited for homecoming week? Do you want to support your
class in creating this awesome experience? Feel free to come after school any day this
week from 2:15 to 3:30 at the Cafeteria to help your Class of 2024 Senate create our
homecoming hallway decorations. Our theme is Fantasy - Come if you want to see
our FANTASTICAL ideas become a reality!

Did you know? According to the U.S Bureau of Labor Statistics, an estimated 3.2
MILLION healthcare-related jobs will be created over the next decade. If you're
enrolled in any health-science class, or are simply curious about anything related to
healthcare careers, HOSA is the place for you! We will be having our next meeting
this Wednesday, 10/12, in Ms. Acheson's room in E204. See you there!"

Good luck to all sophomore Seagulls taking the PSAT tomorrow! Get a good night’s
sleep and eat a hearty breakfast. Don’t forget to bring a graphing calculator, #2
pencils, and snacks. Remember, you must be seated in your assigned test room by
7:25 AM. Doors close at 7:35 AM—there are no late arrivals and no makeups.

There will be a late start for grades gth, 11th and 12th grade. First period will begin at
11:40.

BSU is starting up again this year, and we are super excited to welcome all Seagulls to
our club! If you're interested in discussing identity, race, and equity please join us
every Tuesday after school in Mr. Ellis’s room, A124. Our first meeting is TODAY
right after school. We can't wait to see you there.

This Thursday will be our first Teens’ Top Ten meeting! This is an opportunity to
read books BEFORE they are published, give feedback to the publishers, then KEEP
the book forever and ever. We will meet every 2nd Thursday in the library after
school We hope you will join us!

Homecoming tickets are now on sale! Tickets are $10 w/ASB, $15 w/out and $25 for
a guest. Tickets can be purchased at the Treasurer’s office before/after school or
during lunches only. Guest passes are available outside the Treasurer’s office. The
deadline to submit these is this Thursday, October 13t.

Attention Juniors and Seniors: Everett High is headed to the Black College Expo on
Saturday, November 5. If you are interested in attending this awesome event
featuring over 30 colleges and universities and tons of scholarships, stop by the
Career Center to get a field trip form today!

Today in sports

e Boys tennis vs Glacier Peak at Clark Park at 3:30
e Girls soccer at Stanwood at 7:00

Pledge of Allegiance

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.



MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



